
gSgü§§l I

* t 4

Minutes of a meeting of the faculty of Law held in 
the office of the Lean on Friday, September 19th, 1930 
at 5.15 p.m.

There were present ; S
The Lean, Professors Surveyor, 

La inw right, LeLesurier and Scott.
The minutes of the two previous meetings were read 

and adopted.

The Lean presented a letter which he had received 
from the Secretary of the provincial Par Association pro­
posing the addition of an extra year to the course of le­
gal studies, and he asked the opinion of Faculty upon the 

after some discussion the Lean was authorizedsuggestion.
to state to the Bar Association that the faculty was op­
posed to the addition of a fourth year to the university 
lav; course, and that it would prefer to see the present 
optional system of three full years at the university ahd 
one full year's indentureship, made compulsory, 
was further empowered to choose a small committee from uthe 
Faculty to discuss the matter with the Bar association, if 
and when the occasion should arise.

The Lean then advised Faculty that Miss Adelaide Hutting, 
a sister of the late Charles Albert Hutting, a graduate of 
this Faculty, wished to contribute a sum of money to the 
McGill Law School in memory of her brother, for the purpose

The Lean
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